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School Growth Plan  
 

Areas of Focus: 
To Improve Reading   

Comprehension K – 7. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Individual Highlights: 

1.    Principal’s Message 

2. Camp We Empower 

3. Family Day 

4. Junior Snowshoe Trip 

5. Used Kids Stuff Sale 
 

South Slope Principal – Ms. M. Perez   | BCSD Principal – Ms. C. Bennett        
Head Teachers South – Ms. T. Fierro     | Head Teacher BCSD – Ms. J. Zuvic  
South Slope Secretary – Ms. C. Verlaan   | BCSD Secretary – Ms. S. Cheema 

 

 

 

 

Message from the Principal 
 

Welcome to a chilly month of February. As we attempt to transition to a paperless world, 
please be advised that there are many important messages for parents found on our 
school website. There is a drop down calendar with important events and dates to be 
aware of. Our new school Secretary Ms. Verlaan keeps this continuously updated. We 
post quick upcoming events or special announcements right onto the front page of our 
website.  Please take the time to familiarize yourselves with out school website as it con-
tains a plethora of information that can serve to inform, remind and clarify many ques-
tions that you may have.  

 
Burnaby Schools offer so many opportunities for students to learn and be inspired to 
reach their potential. Priority placement for the upcoming school year is given to applica-
tions received in February. New District students including kindergarten students and 
Burnaby residents who are not currently enrolled in the District should register at their 
local school as determined by their residential address. For details and more information 
on applications for transfers, language programs and other available specialty programs 
please go to www.burnabyschools.ca and click on the parents tab. If you know of any 
new students or Kindergarten aged children planning to attend South Slope/ BCSD in the 
fall, please share this information with them. 

 
I would like to thank all of the volunteers who came out to help with our pancake break-
fast as well as our Jingle Bell food drive. We collected over 1000lbs of food to donate to 
the food bank! I would also like to acknowledge our South Slope/BCSD PAC executive 
who put in countless hours providing a variety of opportunities, resources and events for 
our school. The PAC s a hardworking dedicated small group of parents who are always 
looking to increase their group membership. If you would like to help or contribute to 
your school community in any way, please contact any member on the executive or come 
to the next PAC meeting, everyone is welcome. All information regarding the PAC can be 
found on our web page under the “Parents” tab.  

 
Over the past month the grade 6/7 students of South Slope/ BCSD have been working 
hard in the gym practicing their basketball skills.  These students have dedicated 4 days/
week for practice and games. The teams opened their season Jan 14th and have played a 
total of 4 games (vs. Maywood, Suncrest, Marlborough, and Nelson). The teams will 
close their season with a Recreational Playday hosted by Burnaby South.  
A big congratulations to all of the players for their enthusiasm, hard work, and positive 
attitudes! Thank you to our dedicated coaches Mr. Hunter and Ms. Binns and to the lead-
ership students from Burnaby South. 

 
Ms. M. Perez 
Principal, South Slope Elementary 












